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To our valued OPMS Subscribers,

Please be informed of an important update regarding the OSL Personnel Monitoring Service
operations.

Effective 2025, OPMS will accept and process new applications and subscription
amendments only until November 14 of each year. Applications and amendments submitted
beyond this date will be processed starting the first working day of the following year.

This annual schedule ensures the timely completion of all transactions and subscription-related
matters before year-end. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we implement this
operational adjustment.

We thank you for your cooperation, and for any concerns or queries regarding this matter, please
email us at rps@pnri.dost.gov.ph. You may also contact us at +639336079291; +639270660751 or
at (02) 89296011 to 19 local 262. You may also reach us through Facebook Messenger at DOST-
PNRI Radiation Protection Services.

We appreciate your understanding and continued trust in our services.
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Head, Radiation Protection Services Section
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